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The airline should not be allowed to overbook their flight for any reason. Should they 

practice overbooking they must be penalized the moment they do it. There is no need to 

wait or have complaints from the public. It must be an automatic penalty the moment 

they do it. With the current technology, the government and the airline can easily 

monitor compliance with this policy. 

A no-show passenger is penalized for their action of non-compliance hence the airline 

suffers no loss if it flies with the unoccupied seat at it has been paid by the no-show 

passenger. 

The industry is not helping anyone with their overbooking but an act of management 

greed.
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